
Association of Regulatory and Disciplinary Lawyers 
 

Mentoring Scheme 
 
ARDL is introducing a new Mentoring Scheme which aims to assist the development 

of less experienced members of our Association and to enable them to develop 
successful careers within regulatory and disciplinary law. 

 
Are you interested in being a Mentee or Mentor? 

 
If you are an ARDL member and are interested in being involved in the Mentoring 

Scheme, either as a Mentee or Mentor, applications are now open. 
 
Criteria 
 
Mentees:   Members of ARDL / 0-10 years PQE 
 
Mentors:  Members of ARDL / 10 years+ PQE (it is recommended that 

Mentors have some prior mentoring experience) 
 
Application / Allocation  
 
If you are interested in participating in the Mentoring Scheme, either as a Mentee or 
Mentor, please contact:  Joanne.Harrison@carson-mcdowell.com  
 
When applying, please specify:  

 
- Whether you wish to apply as a Mentee/Mentor;  
- Your level/PQE and area of practice;  
- Where you are located.  

 
Participation in the Mentoring Scheme will be subject to fulfilling the above criteria, 
as well as numbers/availability/location of Mentees/Mentors.  
 
The Mentoring Scheme  
 
Duration:  the duration of the Mentor/Mentee relationship will be for a 

period of 12 months.   
 
Commencement:  the Scheme shall commence in March 2020.   
  
Expectations Please see the ARDL Mentoring Scheme 

‘Expectations/guidance for Mentors and Mentees’ for further 
information about the Mentoring Scheme. 

 
Closing Date for  
Applications:  14 February 2019  
 
We look forward to receiving your applications. 


